
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, May 23, 2018 from 1:00 – 2:15 pm we 

will be holding our “Welcome to Kindergarten” Orientation 

for 2018-19.  Preschoolers will take part in fun learning 

activities with our teachers, while parents take in a 

resourceful workshop in the gymnasium with Mrs. Burnett.  

Students will also have the experience to ride a school bus 

around the block.  We encourage everyone to attend this 

exciting and important step in your child’s life and look 

forward to meeting you. 

 
Cynthia Burnett, Principal 

May 23, 2018 

1:00 – 2:00 PM @ MAS 


